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Return to school  
Wednesday 3rd January 

2024 

 
Headteacher's Message 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
We very much appreciate your best wishes, cards and gifts.    
Thank you again for all your support during the school year.  
As a community, everyone has worked incredibly hard and it is now 
time for a well-deserved rest. Happy holiday, from all of us at St James’ and  
we look forward to seeing pupil’s back on Wednesday, 3rd January 2024. 
 

 
MBE 

Congratulations to our Chair of Governors  
Miss Ellen Kemp. 

She was awarded an MBE on the 27th November 2023 
by William, Prince of Wales at Buckingham Palace, 

for services to education. We thank Ellen for all her hard 



 Nurture group party  
 
The nurture group enjoyed their 
end of year Christmas party on 
Wednesday, 20th December.  
They chose their snacks, and  

made their own crowns, 
And showed how good sharing 

makes for the best party. 
 

Merry Christmas & happy  
holidays from us all. 

 
 

School Disco 
 

This week, all year groups participated 
in a disco where we saw some amazing 

dance moves and heard fantastic 
singing. Pupils had lots of fun. 

 

 

 

After school clubs 

All after school clubs will resume week  

commencing Monday, 15th January 
2024.  

 

Whole school Attendance  
96.1% 

 

 

 

 

 

Ivy    Clover   Daisy & 

       Sunflower 

98.6%   97.9%   97.3% 


